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You are cordially invited for the farewell-reception of the Holder of
the Allama Igbal Professorial Fellowship
Prof. Wigar Ali Shah

in the reading room of the library of the South Asia Institute (SAl),
INF 330, on Wednesday, June 25th, 2014, 7pm.

The ceremony will be followed by a reception in the SAl Foyer.
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